
Dear Arun Ji, 

It seems like we are back to square one, after one month of STQC it is being said that the issue has been 

identified by your technical team whereas through your previous letter it is clear stated that the BPAMS 

is bug free. Bug-free is also certified by your team. You should have got it checked before by your 

technical team before deploying the whole system, which was just matter of an hour or day for a person 

who designed it. 

I would again like to remind you that your mail dated 27/03/2017 you have stated that your team would 

try to understand the problem and if it was not resolved on 29.03.2017 you will deploy your technical 

team on-site.   

As far as support is concerned, UD&HD has given all the support in accessing the server. Access was also 

given to your technical team Pune, yesterday (29.03.2017) to understand the issue. You need to 

understand that we have other vendor who is performing the STQC of BPAMS.  

Department will appreciate, if you will not drop any message to buy the time and will deploy your 

technical team on-site at the earliest to resolve the whole system.  

Kindly revert back with confirmation on the deployment of your technical team.  

Regards 

Deepak 

 


